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Dear Parent, 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
I hope you are doing well. We are excited to offer a variety of engaging activities for students in Grades 1 - 7 
during the upcoming Mid-Term Break on Monday, 14th October 2024 and Tuesday, 15th October 2024, 
from 8:30 AM to 10:30 AM. These sessions will be led by our Senior Student Council members, providing a 
great opportunity for your child to learn from their peers. 
  
The available activities include: 

• Public Speaking 
• Storytelling 
• Arts & Crafts 
• Chess 
• Cubicle Puzzle (Rubik's Cube) 
• Gymnastics 
• Quran Recitation 
• Football 

 
If your child would like to participate, please respond via MS Teams to their class teacher with your child’s 
name and chosen activity by Thursday, 10th October 2024. Please note that transportation will only be 
provided for students who use the school transport service. All other students will need to arrange their own 
transportation to attend these sessions. 
  
We look forward to your child’s participation. 
  
  
Best regards, 
  
EIS Administration 


